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7 February 2024, 7pm-8pm, via 

Zoom. Book your place via this link:

nspcc.org.uk/gamesafe/tickets

Do you know your whispers 

from your skins? Your Fortnite 

from your EA Sports FC 24? 

As part of the NSPCC 

Game Safe Festival, we’re 

encouraging parents, 

carers and those working 

with children and families 

to have conversations 

about online gaming.

GamCare will be sharing expert 

advice, and you’ll hear directly 

from young people. 

Our webinar will help you:

• understand how young people 

game online. 

• learn about tools and resources 

that support safe play. 

• gain the knowledge you need 

to keep children safe.

Online gaming 
and keeping 
children safe

http://nspcc.org.uk/gamesafe/tickets

